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The sun has shone for brief moments this week which has meant 
that the field has just about dried out enough to allow the children 
to use the space during break times. It is always great to be able 
to use this resource and allow the children of all ages to 
participate in ball games and run off their excess energy in ways 
not possible on the playground. 
 
Work is continuing on the building of the quiet garden and soon 
the raised beds and structures will be in place. The area will have 
artificial grass, seating and outdoor cushions and blankets for 
those that wish to find a quieter escape during breaktimes. If you 
are at all green-fingered or just enjoy gardening we will soon be 
looking for volunteers to help with the planting of the gardens. If 
you are at all interested please let us know. 
 
It was wonderful to see the hall full of parents supporting 
Blackbird Class with their inspire session on Thursday afternoon, 
it certainly is a highlight of the children’s year and the excitement 
level was through the roof right from the start of the day! I’ve been 
looking at the work and learnt a lot about world record 
measurements from the life-sized pictures that have been made 
and now decorate the corridors. A huge thank you to Mrs Page 
for planning and organising all the activities. 
 
Next week we are looking forward to meeting the parents of the 
children starting in Reception in September and welcoming them 
to the Sambourne family. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend everybody, 
 
Mr Albrow 
 

 

 

    

6th May Bank Holiday – school closed 

13th to 16th 
May 

Year 6 SATS week 

13th – 15th 
May 

Swallow Class residential to 
Oxenwood 

21st May Robin Class Inspire Session 
1.15 – 3.15 

22nd May Class Photographs 

24th May Last day of Term 5 

3rd June First day of Term 6 

11th June Reception (Sept ’24 intake) 
Teddy bears picnic 

15th June 

(Saturday) 

PTFA Summer Fayre 

17th June Year 6 – Salisbury Cathedral 

18th June  KS1 Dance Festival, Bath 
Forum 

22nd June 

(Saturday) 

KS2 Choir @ Minster Church 
fete 

 

 

This terms core value: Hope 
Next week’s theme: One World 

‘The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even touched 
- they must be felt with the heart.’ Helen Keller  

‘Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change 
the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever has.’ Margaret Mead  

‘Do your little bit of good where you are; it's those little bits of good put 
together that overwhelm the world.’ Desmond Tutu  

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Learn to Love - Love to Learn 

  



 

Learn to Love – Love to Learn 

Wiltshire Council-Wraparound Childcare 
expansion-Opportunity for your parent/carers to win a 
£50 voucher! 

Wiltshire Council has been allocated money to develop 
wraparound childcare (before and after school places) 
and parents should expect to see more availability from 
September 2024. To enable Wiltshire Council to build a 
picture of where wraparound childcare needs to be 
developed, they are running a parent/carer survey on 
what unmet demand for wraparound childcare exists. 
 
Replies are anonymous but we will hear your voice as 
summary results will be shared.  As a thank you for taking 
part, you have the option to be included in a draw on 20th 
May to win one of 20 vouchers for £50. 

Link to 
survey: https://surveys.wiltshire.gov.uk/s/WraparoundCare 

Safeguarding 

 

  

 

 

Summer Menu 
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